Office of Superintendent of Schools October 5, 1999
Board Meeting of October 20, 1999

Financial Affairs
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: ADOPTION OF FIVE-YEAR FACILITIES WORK PROGRAM
REQUIRED BY S$.235.185, FLORIDA STATUTES

The Five-Year Facilities Work Program is being jointly prepared by staff from
Financial Affairs, Facilities Planning and Construction, and School Operations.
The Five-Year Facilities Work Plan is required by section 235.185, Florida
Statutes and will be submitted to the School Board by October 15, 1999.

Copies of the work plan will be placed on file in the Office of the Recording
Secretary to the School Board and in the Citizen Information Center.
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